
 

 
 

The Principal, Staff and Pupils of 
La Martiniere College, Lucknow 

Invite you to a 
Memorial Service 

For 

Mr Elton Stein deSouza 
(Principal of the College from 1990 to 2011) 

 

On Saturday, 23 October, 2021 
In the College Chapel 

Commencing at 6.00 p.m. 
 

Rt Rev. (Dr) Gerald Mathias, Catholic Bishop of Lucknow  
Has consented to preach the sermon. 

 
The Old Boys of the College have commissioned a Memorial tablet  

In honour of Mr deSouza in the College Chapel. 
This shall be unveiled following the Service. 

 

Kindly wear facemasks 
Entry through Gate No. 4 

Parking in the East Courtyard of Constantia 
Please join for tea on the Principal’s lawn after the Service 


